
This section describes how Alameda County will
reduce greenhouse gas emissions in County fleet
operations and employee commutes. As this plan is
implemented...

T R A N S P O R T A T I O N

More electric vehicle charging stations available.  

The Transportation section starts at page 222 in the plan, found here: 
www.acgov.org/sustain/next/plan.htm

Employees may notice: 

Everyone may notice: 

More public electric vehicle charging stations at County facilities.  

More access to electric vehicles for on-the-job travel.  

Updated parking policies.

More active transit options such as electric bikes and scooters. 

A new strategy for Alameda County employee shuttle program focusing on
first and last-mile services. 
Access to a department Clipper Card for on-the-job travel.  

Promotion of a ride-sharing program for employees. 

More collaboration among agencies to support clean commutes and electric
vehicles.  

More parking throughout Alameda County for carpools, low-emission
vehicles, and all-electric vehicles.

What you can do: 
Consider whether you could try a clean commute such as public transit,
carpooling, or ridesharing. See 511.org. If you are a County employee, visit
commute.acgov.org for options and carpool matching. 

Encourage sustainable transit on the job. If you are a County employee, check
out a fleet electric vehicle. 

Exploration of incentives for clean commuting like carpooling, vanpooling,
taking transit, or biking. 

Access to regional electric bike lending programs.

https://www.acgov.org/sustain/next/plan.htm
https://511.org/
https://commute.acgov.org/

